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Registrations are being accepted for the Parents Forever class to be held in McCook on
Wednesday, Jan. 4, 2012 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. CT at the Community Building, Fairgrounds,
McCook. Registration is required by Dec. 28.

  

Parents Forever is an educational program for all parents who are involved in divorce, custody
modification, or who never married but are seeking custody.

  

This program helps parents understand the impact of the divorce on their children and provides
concrete actions that parents can take to help their children succeed through a divorce. Parents
Forever classes meet the requirements of LB554.

  

To register or for more information contact the University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension in Red
Willow County at 308-345-3390 or toll free at 877-674-6947 or your local UN-L Extension office.

  

The cost of the class is $40 per parent. Course instructors are Extension Educators Mary K.
Warner and Nancy Frecks.

  

For additional information visit extension.unl.edu/child-youth website and click on early child
development to find the dates and locations of Parents Forever classes offered across the state.
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